United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Carlsbad Field Office
620 E. Greene St.
Carlsbad, NM 88220-6292

In Reply Refer To:
3162.4 (522)
NM-103595

NOV 2 2 2004

RECEIVED
Latigo Petroleum Inc. NOV 2 3 2004
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Gentlemen:

On June 15, 2001, a policy change regarding Application for Permit to Drill (APD) extensions was issued by the
New Mexico State Office, Bureau of Land Management, as Instruction Memorandum NM-2001-33. We are
returning your Sundry Notice for the well listed below, requigsting an APD extension, because the APD has already
received one or more extension(s) and is not eligible for extension. You still have until the expiration date of the last
approved extension to begin drilling operations on this well.

NM-103595 Buena Vista 24 Fed #1  Sec. 24, T.26 S_, B & 1755°/E.

APD was approved 7/2/02, and last approved extensiqf expired on 7/2/04.

Sincerely,

/s/ Joe G. Lara

Joe G. Lara
Assistant Field Manager
Lands & Minerals

1 Enclosure

bec:

BLM I&E (CFO, Hobbs)

NMOCD (Artesia/Hobbs)

NM(513,L Askwig)




